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Greetings from the Csehs from Hungary!
The months of May and June have been very exciting for us!

What a joy it is to be a part of kingdom service! As we write this update, our hearts are also thankful for
each of you and the blessing of traveling this journey together.

In the month of May, with the help of our Lord Jesus, we have finished up the Search

for the Truth Bible Study with brother Adam and he received his Bible Study Certificate. Our hearts are
rejoicing because Adam is hungry for the Word of God, we continued the weekly Bible studies together
and are excited for what the Lord will do in his life.

God has opened a door for us, and | have been doing several weekly Bible studies with individuals. My
desire is to make them disciples of the Lord Jesus.

In the Month Of .lune, two believers received the gift of the Holy Ghost with the

evidence of speaking with other tongues. Many first time visitors attended the church services and God
was moving in their hearts.
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We are thankful for the hunger the Lord has placed in the hearts of believers in Hungary. We give the
glory to Jesus for everything happening in the nation of Hungary! We are not alone in this journey; you
are walking with us, and we feel this keenly. Thank you! We pray that as you read this newsletter, you
feel the impact of your prayers, financial support, continual encouragement, and personal sacrifice that
touches our lives and the lives of your brothers and sisters here in Hungary. May God bless you greatly.
We love and appreciate you all.
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